
 
SUBCOMMITTEE OF THE RICCARTON/WIGRAM 

COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE 
 
 
 

A meeting of the Riccarton/Wigram Subcommittee of the Community Services Committee 
was held on Thursday 4 October 2007 at 1.30pm 

at the Sockburn Service Centre, 149 Main South Road 
 
 

PRESENT: Tony Sutcliffe (Chairperson), Peter Laloli and Lesley Keast. 
 
 
The Subcommittee reports that: 
 
PART C – REPORT ON DELEGATED DECISIONS TAKEN BY THE BOARD 
 
At its meeting of 14 November 2005 the Board resolved to establish a Subcommittee of the Community 
Services Committee with delegated authority to approve applications that require urgent consideration, with 
all of that Committee’s decisions to be reported back to the Board for record purposes. The Subcommittee is 
to comprise at least two of the following three members; the Chair of the Community Services Committee, 
the Board Chair and Lesley Keast. 
 
 
1. APPLICATION FOR FUNDING – YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME 
 
 The Subcommittee received information on a Youth Development Scheme application for funding from 

its 2007/08 Discretionary Fund for Ricky John Cook who is seeking financial assistance towards costs 
associated with attending the National Men’s Open Bowls Championship being held in Auckland. This 
event will occur from 15 – 21 November 2007. 

 
The Sub Committee resolved to allocate $250 to Ricky John Cook from its 2007/2008 Youth 
Development Fund for costs associated with the applicant attending the National Men’s Open Bowls 
Championship. from 15 – 21 November 2007. 
 
 
 

Meeting concluded at 1.40pm. 


